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Pro-family group urges PM to forget the Mardi Gras
Christian advocacy group FamilyVoice Australia has urged Prime Minister Albanese to 
“forget the hedonistic Mardi Gras” and instead concentrate on the pressing national issues.
 
“We are deeply concerned that Prime Minister Albanese plans to march in the LGBTQIA+ 
Mardi Gras on Saturday evening - the first time a sitting PM has given such thorough 
endorsement to the queer agenda,” said FamilyVoice spokesman David d’Lima.
 
“The PM should forget the hedonistic Mardi Gras and concentrate on the national 
economy and bring safety to Alice Springs.
 
“The violence in Central Australia and the financial pressure on families all over the nation 
must surely provide higher priorities for the PM.”
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